From: sierraparkwater@gmail.com on behalf of Sierra Park Water

To: Sierra Park Water, Inc.

Subject: Boil Water Notice Update

Date: Thursday, April 5, 2018 10:06:49 PM
Hello,

We wanted to let you know that we have not received the report regarding the water and the
Boil Water Notice from yesterday remains in effect. We anticipate know more by the end of
the day tomorrow and we will update you when we have more information.

Thank you for your patience.

Wanda
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